
Chairman’s Message 
I hope you enjoyed our talk in February, 

which I thought was really amusing, it was 

quite a surprise to hear what some people 

wanted for their funeral and the way they  

wished to be remembered. Our next meeting 

on Monday 20th March sees a return visit 

from Dennis Chambers, who will be giving 

his talk ‘Pluckley Most Haunted Village in 

England’.                                                        

Our meeting on the 10th April is our 4th 

AGM, this is one week earlier than usual due 

to the Easter Holiday. After the formal     

business we are hoping to show everyone 

how the Village Archive is progressing. We  

have lots of interesting projects to work on 

over the next two years and would really   

appreciate some assistance on the          

committee, please consider joining us, our 

meetings are only a couple of hours long, 

once a month and liquid refreshments are 

always provided. Regarding our project to 

raise the money to improve the access paths 

in the War Memorial Gardens. We anticipate 

we will need to raise approx. £7,000.00 for 

this and would like people to consider     

purchasing bricks at a cost of £20.00 each to 

help us raise this money. The bricks will 

have the  names of those who served in both 

World Wars thus providing a Roll of Honour 

remembering all of those who fought for our 

country.   Please let me know if you are    

willing to support us with this project. 
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Next Event 
 

 

Monday 20th March 2017 

óPluckley Most Haunted Village   

in Englandô 

  

at 

The HarrietshamVillage Hall  

7.15pm for 7.30pm 

 
 

Visitors £3.00 

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 10th April 2017 

AGM 

                      

 


